
 
 
 
May Newsletter 
 
Dear Parents: 
As we are approaching the last month of our school year, Donna Clark and I think about how 
fortunate we have been to have had these children in our class!  This year has gone by  so 
quickly, the children have progressed academically, made wonderful friendships and had fun! 
 
May 6 -   Our Moms! 
May 13 - Week Of The Young Child   
May 20 - What Is Under The Ocean? 
May 27 - Summer Fun and Graduation 
 
Thank you in advance to all the Parents who will be spectators for our PreK Run.  The children 
are very  excited to have everyone come and cheer for them! This activity taught the children 
sportsmanship and personal achievement.  It was very rewarding to see the confidence each 
week in the children as they accomplished going around the track running/walking! Our PreK 
Run is scheduled for Thursday, May 1st at 11:30 in the cemetery area behind the playground. 
Please feel free to make a sign cheering for the children!  
 
 May 8 at 11:00  is our Mother’s Day Ice Cream Party to celebrate our wonderful Moms! The 
children will be very busy getting ready for this special event. 
  
We are celebrating the Week Of The Young Child during the week of May 13th. On one of these 
days  we will have Messy Day.  Please have your child wear old clothing and shoes that can get 
messy! You will receive more information with dates after our Easter Break.   
We will have Alphabet Day during this week. I will  send home the alphabet letter that has been 
assigned to your child.  On Alphabet Day, they can wear something that represents that letter. 
Examples are: for the Letter R you can have them wear something that has a rainbow on it or 
for the letter S they could put a sun on their shirt.  Be as creative or simple as you would like! 
 
May 22nd is our Field Trip to Storybook Land! (Rain date is May 27th) 
 
Our Graduation will be held on May 30th, followed by an outdoor picnic.  For the picnic that will 
follow after the ceremony, please be sure to bring a lunch, drink and chairs or blankets to sit on.   
Amy Delgado will be sending out additional specific information. 
 
Thank you for giving us the opportunity to teach your child this year! 
 
Arlene Walker 
 Donna Clark 
 



 


